Fretz. Comtruchon

107 LONG DRIVE

February 4, 2004

Re: IHS Studios

To Whom It May Concern:

We are very pleased to write this letter of recommendation for IHS Studios. Our
company has been active in the religious construction market for over eighty years. Dennis
Roberts and his firm have been handling most of our company's stained glass work for the
last decade. Our experiences with IHS Studios have been nothing short of exceptional. The
company provides the highest levels of service, from initial client meetings to discuss design,
through the fabrication and installation of their beautiful work. They are responsive to clients'
wishes and needs, they are able to maintain schedules, and their prices are always fair. We
send our highest recommendation for IHS Studios. Please feel free to call if you would like
to discuss in detail our experiences with this company.

Very truly yours,
FRETZ CONSTRUCTION COMPANY
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Robert R. Fretz, Jr.
President
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